
 

 

The Rob Olszewski Fellowship in Forest Policy and Analysis 

Return this form with payment to: the Forest Landowner Foundation  

3300 Highlands Parkway., Suite 200; Smyrna, GA 30082; or fax to (404) 325-2955 (credit card payments only). 

DONATION  

 

I have enclosed:              [ ] $1000  [ ] $750  [ ] $500  [ ] Other:__________________ 

 

PAYMENT 

❑ Enclosed is a check for $_______________ made payable to the Forest Landowner Foundation.  

     Please note in support of the Rob Olszewski Fellowship 

❑ Charge $    to my credit card:             ❑ Visa              ❑ MasterCard        ❑ American Express  

Card Number          Exp.       

Name as it appears on card _____________________________________ Signature        

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Name:           _________________________________ 

Company, organization, or affiliation (if applicable)      _________________________________________ 

Address           _________________________________ 

          _________________________________ 

City       State    Zip    _ 

Phone      Email           _ 

 

 

 

 

The Forest Landowner Foundation is a 501(c)(3) 

organization, Tax ID 581701302, and donations  

are 100% taxdeductible. Check with your tax advisor to verify 

your individual situation. 

 

We propose to develop the Rob Olszewski fellowships in 

forest policy.  These fellowships will be awarded and 

administered by the Forest Landowner Foundation to 

deserving students interested in a career in forest policy.  

Available to undergraduate and graduate students, the 

fellowships will provide funding for a wide array of forest 

policy activities to expose students to forest policy 

professionals and processes over the course of a year.  

The activities may include, but are not limited to, several 

weeks in Washington, DC working with national forestry 

associations such as the Forest Landowners Association 

and the National Alliance of Forest Owners.  Meetings 

with agencies such as USDA, Forest Service, NRCS and 

EPA.  The Fellowship will create the ability to travel to 

forest policy meetings and events, and fund research 

associated which forest policy development and 

implementation.  Each student will submit a plan of study 

and a budget for consideration by the selection 

committee.  Awards are expected to be in the $15,000 to 

$20,000 range over the course of a given year.  The Forest 

Landowner Foundation staff and Trustees will work with 

each recipient to develop a program.  The intent will be to 

fund two to three students a year from contributions 

raised by The Forest Landowners Association and friends / 

colleagues of Rob’s. 

 

 


